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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002364
Date 04 June 2018

Fleet Management

Request:

Please can you provide me with the following information under the freedom of
information act where the council sell or auction its minibus, coach and wheels chair
access vehicle?

In response to your request, we can confirm the following:

When we sell minibuses they go to British Car Auctions in Bilston.

We haven’t sold any coaches or wheel chair accessible vehicles for over 10 years.

If we do purchase new vehicles the old vehicles will mostly be offered as part of buy
back deal.


